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AH Committee

From: Ann Williams <williamskoa@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 11:40 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am in favor of the Affordable Housing project in Makila Farms. This would bring a tremendous opportunity 
for local first-time home buyers on Maui, and should be a no-brainer for the County to approve. Affordable 
housing is a HUGE need in this community, and Greg Brown should be honored for providing this remarkable 
opportunity. The size of these homes would have little impact on the surrounding community that has already 
been thoroughly subdivided/CPRd. Greg Brown is a reputable contractor here on Maui and would like to give 
back to the local community, and I would hope the County would also show support for the local community 
by approving this project. 
  
Mahalo, 
 
Ann Williams 
Lic# RB 22703 
Whalers Associates 
Keller Williams Realty Maui 
 
2435 Kaanapali Parkway Suite A-3 
Lahaina, Hawaii 96761 
 
Direct:  (808) 385-1528 
Fax:  (808) 661-8358 
 


